
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Teddy and Alice 

Year 1    - Hudson and Charlie 

Year 2    -  All of Year 2 

Year 3    -  Jack and Freya 

Year 4    -  Archie and Chloe 

Year 5 –  Zac and Jessica 

Year 6 -  Aran and Molly 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 16th May 2022, was 96.8%. 
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Reception- Balance Bike Training 

Our Reception children had a 

wonderful couple of days learning 

new skills on their balance bikes, 

provided by Outspoken Training. The 

children participated in multiple 

activities designed to improve their 

balance and coordination. They all 

had a fantastic time! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 SATs 

Everyone has been so impressed with 

our amazing Year 2s whilst doing 

‘quizzes’ this week. They have all been 

determined and tried their hardest and 

we are incredibly proud of every single 

child. I think the children all agree, that 

the best bit has been celebrating with a 

biscuit after each one. Well done Year 

2! 

 

Thank you to Miss Bright and Mrs 

Henson who have taught the children 

this year and prepared them well for 

these ‘quizzes’. The children were 

confident at using all of the techniques 

and strategies that they have learnt to 

help them.  Thank you to all of the additional adults who helped with the administration of the SATs and 

ensured that the children felt comfortable and calm whilst taking them each morning this week. 

 

 

Wildlife Club 

The Wildlife Club children have shown wonderful enthusiasm and interest in our natural world. They enjoyed 

planting pumpkin seeds and creating their own legendary, green man in week one. 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



During week 2, the club members solved a garden bird quiz, using clues to match images of eggs to the 

correct bird. They also made a simple but fun bird feeder to hang in their own gardens.  

                                      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3/4 Tennis Tournament 

 

This week we took a team of Year 3/4 children to the Deeping 

Tennis Club for a tournament with 3 other local schools. We all 

had a fantastic day in the sun and learnt lots of new tennis skills. 

 

A special mention to Fletcher in Year 4 who was unbeaten for all 

7 games!  Super star! ☺ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hot School Meals 

The weekly menus for next term are now available on the Taylor Shaw meal’s website, so you can order well in 

advance.  A copy of the menu and allergen list is on our website and can be found by clicking on the link below:  

 

https://www.thurlby.lincs.sch.uk/page/5/hot-school-meals 

 

The deadline for ordering meals for the first week back after half term is Tuesday 24th May. 

 

Careers and Arts Week 

Thank you to parents who have already been in touch to volunteer their time to share their interesting 

careers with our children. It’s not too late to contact us if you’d like to be a part of the Careers and Arts 

Week. Thank you so much, we look forward to hearing from you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.thurlby.lincs.sch.uk/page/5/hot-school-meals
http://www.justintarte.com/2013/06/dont-forget.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/


Reception trip to Hunstanton – Friday 17th June 

Just a reminder that the payment of £14.00 for the above trip is due by Friday 10th June. 

 

Year 1 trip to Sea Life Centre- Friday 17th June 

Just a reminder that the payment of £22 for the above trip is due by Friday 10th June.   

Year 5 trip to ZSL London Zoo – Tuesday 28th June 2022 
The next instalment of £15.00 is due for the above trip on Friday 27th May. 

 

Year 6 trip to Matilda, Cambridge Theatre, London – Wednesday 13th July 

The next instalment of £15.00 is due for the above trip on Friday 27th May. 

 

To pay for any of the above trips, please click on the Payment Section, followed by ‘Go to Shop’, ‘Place Item in 

the Basket’ and ‘Pay’. If you do not wish to pay using this method, cash only payments can be accepted by the 

office. Please ensure these payments are sent in a sealed envelope marked clearly with your child’s name and 

year group. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Road Safety Competition 

Just a reminder that our Road Safety Competition ends on Monday 23rd May. We have received some 

wonderful entries so far. Well done children! 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Head of School 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates 

Monday 23rd May -   Road Safety Competition deadline 

Tuesday 24th May -   Deadline to order hot meals for first week back after half term 

Friday 27th May -   PTFA Jubilee Themed Dress Down Day  

End of Term 5 

Monday 6th June -   Start of Term 6 

Friday 17th June -   Reception and Year 1 trip to Hunstanton 

Saturday 25th June -   Thurlby Summer Fayre 

Tuesday 28th June -   Year 5 trip to London Zoo 

Thursday 30th June -   Year 3 trip to Cambridge Science Centre (details to follow next week) 

Wednesday 7th July-   Year 4 trip to Burghley House, Stamford 

Friday 8th July -   Sports Day 

Monday 11th July -   Reserve Sports Day 

Wednesday 13th July -  Year 6 trip to Matilda, Cambridge Theatre, London 

Friday 22nd July -   End of Term 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 


